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Semester One Student Reporting 
In recognition of the disruption to teaching and learning that 
has occurred in Semester One, the Department of 
Education has confirmed that schools are not required to 
report on student achievement using a 5-point A-E scale for 
this semester only. This means that Clifton Park Primary 
School has a modified plan for reporting in Semester One 
which has been developed in consultation with our School 
Council. For more information about our Reporting for 
Semester One, please see the full letter on Skoolbag. 
 
School Development Days – Monday 20th and Tuesday 
21st July 
The Department of Education also announced that schools 
are able to re-schedule a School Development Day in lieu 
of the 28th April, in consultation with the School Council. 
Clifton Park PS will now have two School Development 
Days at the beginning of Term Three, meaning that 
students will resume on Wednesday 22nd July. 
 

 
Parent Survey 
We had approximately 60% of our families respond to our recent Parent Survey, which is a fantastic 
response. This has given us exceptional data to use as we continue to improve. It was really pleasing to 
see the following results: 
 

99% 

 

of respondents agree or 
strongly agree that the 
school looks for ways to 
improve. 

 

96% 

 

of respondents agree or strongly 
agree that the school provides 
rationale behind decisions that have 
impacts on students.  

 

96% 

 

of respondents agree or 
strongly agree that they 
feel well informed about the 
activities of this school.  

 

67% 

 

of respondents agree or strongly 
agree that they understand the role 
of the School Council and how they 
support them as a parent.  

76% 

 
of respondents disagree or 
strongly disagree that they 
would prefer the newsletter 
in paper form. 

 

80% 

 
of respondents agree or strongly 
agree that our facilities and 
resources enable our school to 
provide contemporary learning 
experiences. 

 
I look forward to looking deeper into these survey results with the School Council over the coming weeks 
as we prepare for our Independent Public School selection process.  
 
Ongoing COVID-19 Response 
We continue to have a range of strategies in place at school to ensure our school is a safe and healthy 
learning environment for our students, and a safe work environment for our staff. I would like to sincerely 
thank our community for their ongoing support as we follow through on guidelines and implement 
operational procedures that need to be in place.  

Cathy Allen 
PRINCIPAL   

 

 

Coming Events 
July 

20  SDD ~ No Students 

21  SDD ~ No Students 

 

Student Term Dates 

Term 2 

29 April – 3 July 
 

Term 3 

22 July – 25 September 
 

Term 4 

13 October – 17 December 
 



  

 

GROWjo Tally per faction 
 

 Red Gold Blue 

Weekly Total 1126 1161 915 

Accumulative 
points 

7857 7891 6866 

Next Target 9000 9000 9000 
 

Positive Behaviour Support (PBS) - G.R.O.W  
Over the COVID months, we have some items which we have continued to work on and are now ready to 
launch with our community. One of them is the graphics for our GROW Behaviour Expectations. All families 
will have seen a copy of this come home with the GROW@home packages. You will start to see these 
around the school when parents return on site. 

  

Dental Screening 
Glen Huon Dental Therapy Staff will be conducting 
Dental Health Screening on Friday 26th June at the 
school. This screening involves Pre-Primary, Year 3 & 
Year 6 registered students and is a Dental Growth & 
Development Assessment. This is not a check-up for 
cavities. This short screening will take place at school 
and parents do not need to be present. Any follow up 
appointments will be arranged by the Glen Huon Dental 
Therapy Centre. Any concerns please contact the Glen 
Huon Dental Therapy Centre Phone: 97250144 or Email: 
glenhuondtc@dental.health.wa.gov.au 

 Whole School Reading Program 

Reading Incentive Levels 
 
Days of Reading 
25 days Sticker 
50 days Prize 1 
75 days  Sticker 
100 days Prize 2 
125 days Sticker 
150 days Prize 3 
175 days Sticker 
200 days Book + Certificate 
 

Whilst away from school for numerous weeks many families 

continued to diligently log each child’s reading in their reading journal. 
I have enjoyed catching up with students as we celebrate every 25 
days of reading. Not only does each student receive their 
acknowledgements, we get to chat about what books they have been 
reading. Getting back into the habit of reading (and filling in the 
Reading Journal) almost every day is part of being back at school and 
a great habit to have. 

Happy Reading 
Mrs Jolliffe  

 
 



  

 

What’s been happening in Technology Class! 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit 
https://www.cliftonparkpandc.com 
to buy your tokens and they will be 
delivered to the classroom or 
alternative arrangements made. 
We thank you for your support. 

 
Thank you 

 Titanium Car and Dog Wash Bunbury  
for helping us with our new Fundraiser! 

 

 

 

 

17th June 

2020 

https://www.cliftonparkpandc.com/

